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Dear JCA Community,

As the season changes and spring blooms around us,
we are planning some special celebrations to
embrace JCA’s student success and
accomplishments.

Our upcoming Science Fair is just around the corner!
Students have been working hard on their projects
and experiments. Get ready to explore the
fascinating world of science with us on Thursday,
May 1st. I would like to congratulate all our
participating students and our amazing Science
teacher, Mr. Stefano!

We are excited to announce that our storytelling
sessions have been a huge hit with the students.
Encouraging creativity and imagination through
storytelling is a wonderful way to engage young
minds. Congratulations to Victoria Federico (Grade
5) and Gianmarco Di Zazzo (Grade 6), who will
represent JCA at the Regional Story Telling event.

We want to take this opportunity to express our
heartfelt gratitude for your continued partnership
and support. Thank you for entrusting us with your
children's education. Together, we can create a
strong foundation for their future success.

Warm regards,

Sonia Marotta
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April 2, we invite all students to wear a rainbow-coloured shirt to represent the
uniqueness of neurodiverse individuals. The navy bottom must remain in effect.

April 9 and April 23 will be our next TCBY days. We ask that our students bring their
reusable spoons.

Our next casual day will be held on April 11 and April 25. We kindly ask all parents
and guardians to review the guidelines on page 11 of the school agenda. Students are
asked to bring in a minimal donation of $2, which will be collected to support school
events at JCA.

There will be no school or daycare services on Friday, April 18, and Monday, April 21. 

Monday, April 28, will also be a Pedagogical Day.

Our annual Festival du Livre will be held on Wednesday, April 9, 2025. This provides an
excellent opportunity to add a book of interest to your child’s collection, family, and friends.
Please refer to the Festival du livre memo for more details.
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Our STEAM/SCIENCE Fair will be held on May 1 . More information to follow.st

Please note that Fun Day will now be held on June 16. 
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The JCA "You're Top Award" is given to students who show a strong dedication to personal growth.  
The virtue for the month of March was Teamwork.

Yan V. (PKA)
J. D. (KB)

Vihaan N. (1A)
Rawan Y. (1B)
Mahid A. (2A)
Vivian I. (2B)

Nicco C. (3)
Henri F. (4)

V. A. (5)
Liam M. (6)

Asman S. (ES)
Liam M. C. M. (WINGS 1)

Haroon A. (WINGS 2)
C. C. (Resource, Ms. Christine)

Olivia I. (Science/STIAM, Mr. Stefano)
Hugo R. (Phys. Ed, Ms. Katia)

Adam B. and Pearl E. 
(Phys. Ed, Mr. Joseph)

Congratulations to the following students:Congratulations to the following students:
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The JCA Golden Apple Award recognizes staff members' exceptional contributions to our school's
advancement. We invite all parents, staff members, and students to submit nominations for deserving
candidates to Ms. Marotta (smarotta@emsb.qc.ca).

Congratulations to:Congratulations to:

Ms. Amanda, Ms. Olivia, Ms. Angela, Ms. Lisa and Ms. Rosemary


